: THE WAY

( ‘A MORE EXCELLENT WAY)

TERM 3: THURSDAY 10
AUGUST 2017

HSC HELPERS NEEDED

129 Year 12 Thomas Hassall Anglican College students will be completing their HSC
examinations this year.

The examinations will take place from Monday 16 October 2017 - Tuesday 7 November 2017
and will be held at Thomas Hassall Anglican College in various locations across the campus.

We are currently seeking to recruit examination supervisors. This is a paid position and successful
applicants will report to the HSC Presiding Officer.

All examination supervisors will require a Working with Children Check Number. For more
information or if you are interested in becoming a Supervisor please contact Ms Christine Klomp,

PA to the Principal.

T:9608 0033 or email: cklomp@thac.nsw.edu.au
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